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Hello June! What a year this has been! It was so wonderful to see a 
return of many activities that the PAC had been able to participate 
in. We saw the return of in-person PAC meetings, we've had a very 
successful Xmas Market in December, and we saw the return of 
many fundraisers, including some hot lunches!

The PAC was also able to fund quite a few projects this past year, 
including a pumpkin patch for the entire school, two drop shots, and 
a 10-bay swing set. We are excited to see what next year will bring!

And lastly, a huge “thank you” to our amazing school admin team, 
teachers and staff at Ecole Clearbrook Elementary. Thank you for 
making our school such a fun place to learn and play!

The PAC would like to wish everyone and happy summer, and we 
look forward to seeing everyone again in September!

Last PAC Meeting!

Come join us

June 9 @ 6:30pm
 School Gymnasium

Please join us in showing our 
appreciation to the wonderful 
school staff!

Sign up now to bring in some tasty 
treats next week for the 
hardworking staff to enjoy. Watch 
your email for the sign-up link!
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